
W H A T ?

Our Second Hand Shop sells School 
uniform donated by parents at 
competitive prices.

W H E N ?

We are open every Friday during term 
time, from 3.00 until 4.45pm. 

There are extra days during Spring and 
Summer holidays - keep an eye on our 
newsletter for information.

W H E R E ?

Next to the Dome.

Second Hand Shop
H O W  D O E S  I T  W O R K ?

> Parents donate uniform to the School Second Hand Shop
> Each bag of items for donations should be clearly labelled
> Parents will receive 60% of any item sold
> The School will receive the remaining 40% with funds raised   	
   going to help School projects such as developing the natural 	
   areas around the grounds and providing iPads for class


